
 

 

 

Principal : Mary Ttikirou   Deputy: Maria Appelt   Term  4 Wk 9 

 

Dear Families,  

 

As we reach the end of a very busy year, I would like to thank all our families 

and community members for your continuing support, both to our school and to 

your children.  

 

In my address to the students in our final assembly this week, I was able to reflect 

on the resilience shown by our children during the year. Resilience is a key 

attribute, and once mastered places them in very good stead for future 

challenges. Our school staff have overwhelmingly agreed that the children 

have faced every change and disruption that 2020 presented with 

understanding and a positive attitude, one that has shown great respect and 

understanding.  

 

I sincerely hope that 2021 brings opportunities to have increased parent /carer   

engagement and involvement at our school. This will enable us to continue the 

building of community at Modbury School P -7. We value our school community 

and not being able to share our special events and occasions has been very 

difficult for us all.  

 

Good luck to all our Year 7 Graduates, we hope that your primary school years 

have given you the skills and inspiration to continue with confidence in your 

learning journey. I wish you all the very best in starting your secondary 

education.  

 

Farewell to our exiting families, thank you for trusting us with your children over 

the years and that you have continued positive pathways for your childrenõs 

education.   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

I would like to wish all community members a very safe and happy holiday 

break. I look forward to seeing our school community gather on Wednesday 

January 27, 2021.  

Kind regards,  

Mary Ttikirou  

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

2021 
 

Administration 
Open 
Monday  

18th January 
Please call 
82642027 for 
enquiries or to 
arrange a visit 

 
Preschool 
transition visit 
and for 

students new 
to Modbury 
School 

 

Thursday 21st 
January 
2-3pm 

 
Term 1 begins 
Wednesday 
27th January 
8:55am 

 
Reminders: 

 

¶ Bring a sun 
safe hat 

¶ Bring a drink 
bottle 

¶ Return 
updated 
medical 
plans if 
required 

¶ Bring a 
healthy 
snack for 
brain break  

 
We cannot wait 
to see all our 
families in 
2021 

 
 

Governing 
Council AGM 
Term 1 2021 
date to be 
advised 

 
 
 

2ð 18 Golden Grove Rd Modbury North SA 5092  

Ph: 82642027 Fax: 83961704 

Email: dl.0272.admin@schools.sa.edu.au    

  www.modburyp7.sa.edu.au  

Reminder: Last day of term Friday 11th December  

Students dismissed at 2:05pm  

Term 1 2021 begins Wednesday 27th January 8:55am  
 



 
 

 
 

Yutong and Sarahõs designs 

were selected as the winning 

entries for our Year Book cover 

competition.  

We would like to thank all the 

students that participated in this 

activity, the artwork standard 

was very high. Congratulations 

to Yutong and Sarah who 

captured the spirit of Modbury 

School in their pictures.  

 

This year the school magazine 

was gifted to families as a way 

of saying thank you for 

supporting us through a very 

difficult year. We look forward to 

sharing more events and 

activities with you in 2021.  

Frances Bedford MP presented Ava with the 2020 Florey Music Award . This 

award celebrates an individualõs outstanding achievement in Music.  
 

Ava was acknowledged for taking on a leadership role with the choir this 

year and challenging herself to perform solos. She exhibits all the qualities 

of a strong Modbury School role model, her humble attitude, kindness and 

willingness to help others will support her throughout life. Thank you Ava.  



VIEW: Voice, Interests and Education of Women.  
 

We would like to thank Meri, who visited our school to donate 
some books to our library on behalf of the View Club. 

VIEW is a leading women's national volunteer organisation, 
providing the opportunity for women from all walks of life to meet 
regularly, establish lasting friendships and help disadvantaged 
Australian children through supporting the work of childrenôs 
charity, The Smith Family. Driven by the mission of creating 
social change in Australian communities, VIEW empowers 
women to have their voices on issues of importance for the 
future wellbeing of Australian society. 

As a valued part of The Smith Family, VIEW members help to 
change the lives of young Australians in need through 
fundraising, volunteering, advocating and sponsoring 
disadvantaged students on The Smith Family's Learning for 
Life program. Together VIEW Clubs sponsor more than 1,400 
disadvantaged students through the Learning for Life program. 

      Congratulations Max  
 
Max has been chosen by The School of Languages to receive the Award 
of Merit for his work in Spanish. 
 
The School of Languages holds lessons at Modbury School from  
3:30pm ï��pm every Monday during school terms. In 2021 the school will 
once again be holding Spanish and Chinese lessons. For additional infor-
mation  and enrolment details please contact the front office on 8264 
2027 or download the timetable and enrolment form from their website: 
www.schooloflanguages.sa.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

Modbury School office will be 

open:  

 

Wednesday 20th January 2021  

Thursday 21st January 2021  

Friday  22nd January 2021  

 

From 9am -3pm for purchase of 

hats and uniforms.  

http://www.thesmithfamily.com.au/

